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Orange Class 

February was a short month in school. We really enjoyed the art lessons this month. We have 

been learning about a variety of abstract artists and we used paint to reproduce some of 

their art works. We learnt how to mix paint, how to make shades and how to make tints. 

In PSHE we worked really hard to understand what is kind and what is unkind. In one lesson 

we had to write a kind message on a piece of paper. We collected them in and we gave them 

out again so everyone had a kind message to read. We talked about how that makes us feel to 

get a kind message. 

In Geography we completed the topic about volcanoes and earthquakes, we enjoyed learning 

about this. 

At the end of the day or during wet play, we also get the chance to do activities with our 

friends.   


